Character Ed Traits 2023-2024

August COURAGE

Being brave enough to do what you should, even if your are afraid!

September SCHOOL PRIDE

Being proud to represent your schools values!

October RESPONSIBILITY

Being in control of your own behavior and following through with what you are supposed to do!

November GRATITUDE

Being thankful and appreciative for the things in our life, others and the world!

December GOOD CITIZENSHIP

Positively contributing to society and community by making it a better place!

January RESPECT & COURTESY

Showing others they are important by what you say and do!

February CARING

Showing understanding of others by treating them with kindness and compassion!

March **FAIRNESS**

Recognizing the value of others by cooperating and playing by the rules!

<u>April</u> **TRUSTWORTHINESS**

Being able to be relied on as honest and dependable!

May INTEGRITY

Always doing the right thing, even if others are not!



Counselor Connection

ALCOTT ELEMENTARY

AUGUST 2023

Welcome to Alcott Elementary

Greetings Alcott Families~

I am Courtney Sanders the new school counselor! Welcome back to school for the 2023-2024 school year!! I am super excited about this new year, and I can't wait to see all of our amazing Alcott Owls walking through the doors on the first day of school! We have so many fun activities in the works for this school year; get ready for College and Career Weeks, No Place for Hate activities, Red Ribbon Week, Random Act of Kindness, Student Recognitions and much more!

At Alcott, we are striving for excellence! My goal as a school counselor is to make a positive impact on the lives of all students and to ensure that their learning environment is optimal for success.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have, I will be glad to help!

E-Mail: Courtney. CarrSanders@houstonisd.org

713-732-3540

All Smiles.

Mrs. Courtney Carr-Sanders







Our BIG WORD for the month of August is **COURAGE**; being brave enough to do what you should, even when you are afraid. Starting a new year with new teacher, new friends, new environment and lots of new experiences can come with many different feelings; from extreme excitement to fear. We want to empower our owls to have courage, be brave and take one step at a time! Starting school can also be tough for parents-your little baby is growing up and time goes by so fast...Parents, be brave and model courage for

your little one! We can do this!! Let's have a great year Alcott!! Here are a couple of stories that you can share with your child about COURAGE!

